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Tuesday 13th September 2022 
 

Autumn Term subject coverage 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Hello and welcome to Year 1! We hope you have had a fabulous summer and were able to make the most 
of the glorious weather. We are really looking forward to teaching your children this year and have a busy 
and exciting term planned ahead. Last week in Year 1, we spent quality time settling the children in, 
making time to get to know them and helping them get to know the routines and expectations we have in 
Year 1. Below is an overview of the subjects and objectives that we will cover this term. We will send out 
a ‘Next week in Year 1’ letter weekly, detailing the lesson coverage for the following week.  

 
Autumn 1 

English Maths Science Geography Computing 

Fiction 
Phonics 

Place value 
Addition and 
subtraction 

Weather and the 
seasons 

The UK We are treasure 
hunters 

 

R.E. P.E. Art PSHE Music 

What does it mean 
to belong to a faith 

community? 

 Gymnastics 
(indoor) 

Multi-skills 
(outdoor) 

Picasso 
Van Gogh 

Being me in my 
world 

Listen, 
appraise, 

compose and 
perform  

 
Autumn 2 

English Maths Science History Computing 

Fiction 
Phonics 

Shape 
Place Value 
Addition and 
Subtraction  

Materials  Toys We are TV 
chefs using 

Ipads 

R.E. P.E. 
 

DT PSHE Music 

What do Christians 
believe God is like? 

Bootcamp 
(outdoor) 

Dance 
(indoor) 

Pivots and Levers- 
making a card 

Celebrating 
differences  

Listen, 
appraise, 

compose and 
perform  

 
Please feel free to email us with any questions you may have. Please email admin@decoyschool.co.uk who 
will pass on your emails to the relevant teachers. 
 
Woodpeckers Class: Emily Simpson (Mon-Wed) esimpson@decoyschool.co.uk 



          Catherine Hollingsworth (Thurs-Fri)  
Wrens Class:                      Mike Clark 
 
We are so excited to start this year with you all and look forward to working together with you; we hope 
that your child has the most amazing year! 

The Year 1 Team 


